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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: David Lambert [DLambert@adreg.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2009 10:01 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Cc: Erica Daniel; Larry Flora; Robert Alatorre
Subject: RE: 5411 Martinelli Way, Dublin, CA [RO0002993]

Paresh – I wanted to let you know that Ferma is planning to re-pump groundwater from the open 
excavation and transport previously stockpiled soil from the site on Monday, November 23, 2009.  We are 
planning to allow groundwater to recharge for a minimum of several hours and will collect a sample from 
the excavation as well as the baker tank.  This will likely occur late Monday (11/23) or on Tuesday 
(11/24).  We will be looking at the results of the groundwater re-sampling prior to making a determination 
on the next course of action, which will likely include a request for backfilling.  As I understood our prior 
conversation, an email notification would be sufficient for notification of the foregoing additional 
groundwater pumping.      
 
I have copied Donna Drogos on this message as I understand that you will be out until early December 
and am unsure if you are checking email.  Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
Regards, 
 
David 
 
David Lambert | ADR Environmental Group, Inc. 
Direct Line: (972) 437-4100 | eFax: (916) 405-3519 | Mobile: (916) 826-5513 
 

From: David Lambert  
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2009 6:53 PM 
To: 'Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health' 
Cc: 'Erica Daniel'; Larry Flora 
Subject: RE: 5411 Martinelli Way, Dublin, CA [RO0002993] 
 
Paresh – Per our conversation earlier today, attached are the summary data tables, sample location 
figure, and analytical results for the over-excavation soil and water sampling conducted on October 14, 
2009.  We will advise as soon as a game plan has been developed. 
 
Regards, 
 
David 
 
David Lambert | ADR Environmental Group, Inc. 
Direct Line: (972) 437-4100 | eFax: (916) 405-3519 | Mobile: (916) 826-5513 
 


